
Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School

Earlier this year the DfE determined that all schools must be

open to students for 32.5 hours per week. As we currently

finish at 3:10pm we are 20 minutes below this requirement.

Therefore, from  Wednesday June 8th 2022 all children must

be in school by 8:45am and school will  finish at 3.15pm every

day. This applies to every child in school -including Class 1. 
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  a tree is known by its fruit

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

SUPER LEARNERSSUPER LEARNERS

Crag : 1043
Hutton : 1095
Senset : 891

Washington: 1101

Mega Maths Hero
Class 1: Bronson Pickup

Class 2: Shane Bradley

Class 3: Lily Smith

Class 4: Brandon Varley

Super Reader
Class 1: Dolly Lloyd

Class 2: Oliver Robinson
Class 3: Thomas Hizzard

Class 4: Tulisha Sharples

Writing Superstar
Class 1: Theo J Bagguley

Class 2: Rupert Vereker
Class 3: Katherine Vereker

Class 4: Harry Thomas

WELL DONE HUTTON! 

June
Wednesday 8: Back to school (new school end time   


of  3:15pm)

Wednesday 8: Ruskin Art Class (KS2)

Friday 10: Y6 Bikeability

Monday 13: Year 4 Multiplication Tables Test

Monday 27: Class 1 and 2 to Lancaster Priory

Tuesday 28: Sports Day 

Wednesday 29: Class 3 to Lancaster Priory

Thursday 30: Class 4 to Lancaster Priory

Thursday 30: Class 3 to Open Farm day

July
Friday 1: Class 1 to Leighton Moss

Friday 15: Reports home to parents 

Friday 15: Wheelchair Basketball 

Monday 18: Curriculum Celebration day

Wednesday 20: School breaks up for Summer

NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY ON THE


FIRST WEEK BACK

PTA SUMMER SOCIAL - FRIDAY 1st JULY 
4 - 6pm on the School Field. 

Learner of the Week
Class 1: Connor Hamling

Class 2: Elsie Hill

Class 3: Sam Price 

Class 4: Faith Hamling

IMPORTANT! - Changes to School Times 

Morecambe Bay Eco Visitor
On Monday morning, we were visited by Lauren from

the Morecambe Bay Eco Trust. She presented an

informative and interactive assembly about litter -

specifically litter found on our local beaches. The

children worked in their school teams and explored the

length of time that various pieces of litter took to erode.

Every child thought about our responsibilities and we

made a school pledge to recycle more trash.

Goodbye Donna Bailey
This week, we say goodbye to

Mrs Donna Bailey, the leader and

manager of our Breakfast and

After School Clubs. 

Donna has been working at

Archbishop Hutton's for 18 years

and has therefore worked with

many of our children and families.

We are sad to see Donna leave

and wish her well in the future. 

We had a fabulous time on

Wednesday 25th May, when we

celebrated the Queen's Jubilee.

We dressed up and made flags,

and crowns. We baked Jubilee

biscuits and created some

wonderful collages.  There are

lots of great pictures on the next

page.




